
 
From:  
Sent: 09 October 2018 13:53
To: Hilary Saunders
Subject: FW: New application post - NYM 18 390 FL Coastal and Country coaches Fairfield Way
Whitby - Highways E11011-02 nymnp re highways 09-10-18
 
Hi Hilary,
Our client has responded straight away.
The details are below in his email.
They set out the situation quite well and give numbers which help if you need to reference
activity.
 
Kind regards
Neil
 

From:  
Sent: Tuesday, October 9, 2018 11:59 AM
To:
Subject: RE: New application post - NYM 18 390 FL Coastal and Country coaches Fairfield Way
Whitby - Highways E11010-01 client re nymnp query 09-10-18
 
Hi Neil
 
Over the last 18 months we have downsized our fleet from 22 to 16 vehicles, meaning we now
have surplus room in our yard.
 
We also provide parking facilities (4 bays) for an outside company, if the development went
ahead we would terminate the agreement with the outside company to provide more parking
bays for our own vehicles.
 
If the development went ahead we still have sufficient room to operate adequately
 



Kind regards
 
Chris
 
Coastal & Country Coaches
 
 
 

From:  
Sent: 09 October 2018 11:50
To: 
Subject: FW: New application post - NYM 18 390 FL Coastal and Country coaches Fairfield Way
Whitby - Highways E11010-01 client re nymnp query 09-10-18
 
Morning Chris,
The National Park are looking at the scheme.
Please see below a query from the Highways dept (Highlighted). They ask where coaches
currently using the area to be developed will be re sited?
 
Let me now your thoughts when you can.
 
Kind regards
Neil
 
 
 

From: Hilary Saunders  
Sent: Tuesday, October 9, 2018 9:52 AM
To: 
Subject: FW: New application post - NYM 18 390 FL Coastal and Country coaches Fairfield Way
Whitby - Highways
 
Morning Neil,
 
I have received the following query from the Highway Authority:-
 
“The proposed units are in an area where Coastal & Country Coaches park their coaches. If this
area is not available, where are the coaches going to go instead? The area for Coastal and
country Coaches should still be sufficient to provide parking for the coaches, the staff vehicles
and turning areas. If there is still going to be sufficient space, can details be provided by the
applicant showing these revised areas.”
 
I would be grateful for the additional information at your earliest convenience.
 
Kind regards
 
Hilary
 
 




